
Glen Stuart Winter orienteering event Sunday 19th of July 

 

The following courses are available  

 

Short Easy 2.2 km suitable for novices 

Medium Hard navigation 3.3 km 

Long Hard Navigation       5.6 km 

Long Course with value for money variant 9.5 km. 

 

Notes. 

Firstly , the new Co Vid 19 protocols are in place. 

There will be no notice board, no results board, no catering and no toilet. Results will be on line. 

Please bear the last point in mind as you drive through Evandale which will be the last proper 

opportunity for a pit stop. 

Out on the course ; 

It is wet in places so a spare pair of dry shoes and socks for the trip home is a good idea.  

I hope it will be good weather so you can enjoy the views from the last leg. Remember it is a club event 

so have fun and take it easy if you need to. 

There should be enough parking on firm ground but please check before parking that the ground id firm. 

Most courses are on the higher and dryer ground with generally good ground under foot. 

There are new fences that have not been mapped. You will come across new fences on the medium and 

long courses. These are easy to identify as new and it is wise to navigate using other features. 



On the easy course a new fence has replaced an old fence on the map and is slightly altered in position 

but should not affect the course.  

  

 

 

 

Map symbols 

A green cross indicates a large dead tree  like this one and the one on the skyline

 



A green circle is a distinctive tree, native cherry as below 

 

 

 

 Finally, the Value for money variant is an option for anyone that wants a longer course after the period 

of lock down and no orienteering. This is the long course up to the last control and then two more 

controls if anyone wants to enjoy a bit more time outside. If this might be of interest select this course 

and then make up your mind at the last control. Either go to the finish or head out for some more 

running.  

The last two legs are two long route choice running legs and would be very pleasant on a sunny day. 

Any question  please contact me. 

 

Ken 


